
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

The Maine Maritime Academy, Mr. Jeffrey Aceto, Director of Facilities is conducting a 

competitive bid process for the Roof Replacement of Field House at Maine Maritime Academy, 

Castine, Maine. Bids will be opened and read aloud at the Holmes Heritage room in the Harold 

Alfond Student Union, Maine Maritime Academy, Castine Maine at 2:00 p.m. November 21, 

2018. The scope of work is to replace approximately 291 squares of EPDM roofing and to 

furnish and install 43 squares of new siding. The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau 

of Real Estate Management website: http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities 


